
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
 
 

Work is continuing on the refurbishment of the Bank of NSW. Council is inviting 
expressions of interest from interested parties to put forward a business 
proposal regarding the use and lease of the building, such as a bakery, a 

restaurant or as a retail outlet. 
 

Council will favour expressions of interest which provides the most benefit to 
the community and will best showcase the building. 

 
Expressions of interest should be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer at 
ceo@cue.wa.gov.au or PO Box 84 Cue WA 6640 by 4pm on 15 December 

2021. Please contact the Shire on 08 9963 8600 if you require further 
information. 

 
Richard Towell 

Chief Executive Officer 
29 November 2021 
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